

Memorandum

To: CRCOG Transportation Committee

From: Roger Krahn, Principal Transportation Engineer

CC: Robert Aloise, Director of Transportation Planning

Meeting Date: July 22, 2024

Subject: Survey of Vision Zero Goals and Safety Action Plans

CRCOG staff are working under the Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) grant to supplement the current Regional Transportation Safety Plan (RTSP) for the CRCOG region. The new CRCOG Safety Action Plan will develop strategies and prioritize projects with the goal of reducing fatal and serious injury crashes.

The CRCOG Vision Zero Task Force has recommended a Vision Zero goal to be set and incorporated in the new CRCOG Safety Action Plan (see the separate agenda item on the July 22, 2024 Transportation Committee meeting agenda).

The Vision Zero Task Force sees the benefit of each of our CRCOG municipalities developing safety action plans and setting vision zero goals. To gain a better understanding of current municipal activity regarding safety action plans and vision zero goals, CRCOG staff has prepared a brief three (3) question survey. The results will be shared with the CRCOG Vision Zero Task Force at their September meeting.

Please complete this online survey for your municipality, using the following link: https://forms.office.com/r/gDLXFK1cbK